
 

Abilene Chamber of Commerce Board Endorses  

Cisco College “Just a Nickel” Maintenance Tax 

The Abilene Chamber of Commerce Board voted Wednesday, Sept. 19, to endorse the $0.05 

³QLFNHO�PDLQWHQDQFH�WD[´�SURSRVHG�E\�&LVFR�&ROOHJH�LQ�WKH�1RY����HOHFWLRQ�� 

In D�SUHVV�UHOHDVH�DIWHU�WKH�ERDUG�RI�GLUHFWRUV¶ meeting, Chamber President Doug Peters praised 

WKH�ERDUG¶V�DFWLRQ��SRLQWLQJ�RXW�WKDW�KDYLQJ�³DQ�DYDLODEOH��VNLOOHG�ZRUNIRUFH´�LV�FKLHI�DPRQJ�WKH�

DUHD¶V�HFRQRPLF�GHYHORSPHQW�VWUDWHJies.  

³7KH�DYDLODELOLW\�RI�VNilled workers and the promise of vocational training to help our 

FRPPXQLW\¶V�XQHPSOR\HG�DQG�XQGHU-employed has the potential to better position the region for 

LQGXVWULDO�LQYHVWPHQW��ERWK�LQ�WHUPV�RI�FDSLWDO�DQG�MREV�´�3HWHUV�said.  

Justin Jaworski of the AELOHQH�,QGXVWULDO�)RXQGDWLRQ�DOVR�SUDLVHG�WKH�ERDUG¶V�DFWLRQ��VWDWLQJ�WKDW�


